

Tedburn Ne





Weekly newsletter of Tedburn St Mary Primary School

Summer 1 Week 3 10/5/19

Making the News

On Tuesday we
were visited by
BBC Spotlight who
came to do a piece
about the School
winning the
Prince's Trust
award for our
'Tedburn turns the

Tide' recycling project.
Lots of the children
were interviewed and
talked really well about
all the work they have
been doing and the impact of plastic on our
planet. We hope every-







one was able to see the news on Wednesday. Mrs Skinner was also interviewed live on Radio Devon on Tuesday morning. We can't wait for the follow up from next week, when Mrs Skinner will be attending the County show with two pupils to receive our award.

Dates/Events

SATs Week	13/5- 16/5
Y6 Netball—QE*	17/5
Music Sharing assembly	24/5
Y4 Young Leaders' Training	24/5
Half Term	27/5- 31/5
Class Photos	3/6
Class 2/3 Eden Project	4/6
Y6 Life Skills*	10/6
Y4/5/6 Athletics— QE*	14/6
Class 4 Activities week	17/6- 21/6
Sports Day	28/6
FOTSMS Summer Fair	28/6
* Details to follow	

Attendance

BEST ATTENDANCE CLASS for week beginning 29/4 is: Class 2

Sharing Assembly

This half term in Music lessons with Mrs Scott the children are learning a new instrument. The children in classes 2,3 and 4 are learning to play melodicas and play different Beatles' songs. We would like to invite everyone to come along and see the children perform the songs they have learnt this half term and a song that the whole school has learnt. We will be holding this special musical assembly on Friday 24th May at 2.30. We look forward to seeing you then.